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July 25, 2016

Ms. Amy Yeldell
Division of Reclamation
Mining and Safety
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215
Denver, CO 80203

RE: Nolte Pit #1
TR 1 for Permit # M 2012 016

Dear Amy,

The purpose of this letter follows your correspondence to Puckett Land Company of 7/22/2016.
According to that correspondence, it is recommended that we request an extension of two weeks to
makes adjustments to the previously requested technical revision. Please let this letter serve as such.
We are hereby requesting an extension to 8/5/2016 for a decision on the requested technical revision in
order to allow requested modifications and review time to ensue.

Upon your receipt and review, if you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to call.

Respectfully submitted,
SGM, Inc.

Jefferey S. Simonson, PE, CFM
Principal

Cc: Ray Anderson, PLC
Chuck Whiteman, PLC


